
The special meeting to discuss the 2020 budget and other township business of Newbury Township Trustee 
called to order at 10:00AM., May 27, 2019, with Glen Quigley, Bill Skomrock and Greg Tropf present. 
 
 
Mr. Quigley asked if there were any changes for the 2020 budget.  Ms. Mansfield will make copies for the 
office and post on the website.  Motion to make public 2020 budget numbers was made Mr. Tropf. 2nd by Mr. 
Skomrock, and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
 
 
Warrants approved by signing prior to or at this Meeting: 
 
 
Purchase Orders approved by signing prior to or at this meeting:  
 
 
Blanket Purchase Orders approved by signing prior to or at this meeting: 
 
Motion to adjourn was made at 10:10AM by Mr.  Quigley and 2nd by Mr. Tropf and a unanimous 
affirmative vote by all. 
 
__________________________________  __________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 
 Greg Tropf    Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


